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We appreciate you may have ongoing concerns about your safety in light of the train 
derailment in East Palestine.  At this time, we must rely on the information that the experts in 
their field provide to us.  To that end, our team, including our certified water operator, has 
been in constant contact with the Ohio EPA. The Ohio EPA has not identified an impact to the 
drinking water in our area, is not requiring any actions for water systems in our vicinity and has 
publicly stated that water is safe to drink. Ongoing up-to-date information is available at the 
following websites (Federal EPA, Ohio EPA and Ohio Emergency Management Services)   
 
 
Federal EPA:  
https://response.epa.gov/site/site_profile.aspx?site_id=15933 
 
Ohio EPA:  
https://epa.ohio.gov/monitor-pollution/pollution-issues/east-palestine 
 
Ohio Emergency Management Services:   
https://ema.ohio.gov/media-publications/news/east-palestine-update-021623-1315 
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